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            18th July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Revised Charges for Wrap-Around Care from September 2025 
 
The school and governing body have been reviewing the current wrap-around care fees, taking into 
consideration inflation, food costs and staffing costs.  As a result of the review, our charges will be 
increasing from Wednesday 3rd September.  Details of the revised charged are included in the table 
below. 
 

 Previous 
charge

Revised 
charge

Breakfast Club 
(from 7.30am) 

without breakfast £4.00 £4.50
with breakfast £4.50 £4.75
late booking fee (after midnight two days before - e.g. midnight on 
Monday for a Wednesday morning session) +£2.00 +£2.00 

late cancellation fee* £2.00 £2.00
drop off on the morning without having pre-booked +£4.00 +£4.00

 

Tree House  
(half session 
3.15pm to 
4.30pm) 

with fruit/vegetable snack £7.00 £7.50
late booking fee (after midnight 1 day before - e.g. midnight on 
Tuesday for a Wednesday afternoon session) +£2.00 +£2.00 

late cancellation fee * £2.00 £2.00
late collection (half session) – full session fee charged £13.00 £13.50
late collection Friday half session  +£5.00
late collection Friday half session (after 4.50pm)  +£10.00

 
Tree House  
(full session 
3.15pm to 
5.45pm) Monday 
to Thursday 

with fruit/vegetable snack and additional snack (toast, crumpet etc.) £13.00 £13.50
late booking fee  +£2.00 +£2.00
late cancellation fee* £4.00 £4.00
late collection (full session) +£5.00 +£5.00
late collection (full session after 6.05pm) +£10.00 +£10.00 

* We will automatically credit sessions cancelled due to illness, and we endeavour to do this, as a 
minimum, weekly. There is no need to email requesting this, unless more than a week has passed and 

the record has not been updated. 
 

The revised charges will be updated on Scopay during the Summer Holidays ready for September 
bookings. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the school office in the first instance. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Linfoot – School Business Manager 

 

 


